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Editors

• Marianna Hrebenyuk, Karolinska Huddinge

• Anders Lidestål, Karolinska Huddinge

• Editor in chief: Lars Henningsohn, Karolinska Huddinge



Positive aspects

• The change to only ENGLISH articles.

• Lots of positive feedback from the readers.

• The layout.

• Marianna and Anders dedicated work with the magazine.

• 1300 magazines sent out.



Negative aspects

• Very hard to get manuscripts to the magazine.

• Very low no of articles from the other nordic countries

• Very hard, tough and patient work for the editors to get the articles
for the magazine

• No updated adresses from the other Nordic countries  lots of
returned magazines + high unnecessary costs

• Different rules and regulations for advertising in our different 
countries

• Very hard to get companies to advertise

• More costs than incomes for the magazine



SUF report for SAU/NUF 2015 in Malmö

• NUF bulletin 2013-2015 se special report.

• Vice president Inge Höjgard will represent the board of the Swedish 
Urological Association in Malmö.

• Congress in Malmö, Sweden 2015.

• NUF matters on its own point/paragraph at our board meetings.

• SUF members 2014: 498


